
April is National Poetry Month!
Happy Spring from all of us at Parsons Memorial Library!

Let’s start our creativity blooming and write some poetry together!
Follow the prompt and write a poem for as few or as many days as you would like.

Share your poems with us and we’ll display them in our Community Room until the end of May.

You can email your poetry to: PML@alfredme.gov;
leave them at the circulation desk; put them in the book drop; or give them to staff!

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Please pass 
the...

2

The start of 
something 
wonderful.

3

They took a 
sip.

4

My favorite
thing about 
April.

5

I couldn’t 
believe it!

6

Courage

7

An open 
window.

8

The last 
thing I 
heard.

9

Name
written on a 
napkin.

10

Hustle or 
rustle - it’s 
up to them.

11

I knew it was 
possible.

12

Magic

13

The first
flowers of
Spring

14

A fool’s 
errand

15

What does
smart mean
to you?

16

Favorite
book

17

What feels 
like home?

18

Mirror

19

New leaves 

20

If I were an 
animal...

21

How
alarming!

22

The worst 
birthday

23

Shimmer

24

A different
continent

25

The best 
weather

26

Sitting on a 
park bench

27

The oldest
thing I own.

28

Don’t say
it out loud.

29

Water

30

If I could fly.


